
 

 

RESPONSE TO BIDDER #1 

Request for Proposals:- Integrating Gender Considerations in Justice Reform through Public 

Education and Social Context Sensitization  

Reference code:- UNDP/JUST – 2018/05 

 Question:  

Bidder #1 - We are very interested in submitting a proposal in response to the RFP mentioned 

above and issued on December 3, 2018: Integrating Gender Considerations in Justice Reform 

through Public Education and Social Context Sensitization in Jamaica.  It was mentioned at the 

Monday meeting with potential interested parties, that postponing the submission date can be 

considered upon requests received from potential bidders. I am therefore submitting this 

request accordingly. If you can consider postponing the submission date and time to COB 

(5:00pm ET) on Friday January 4, 2019. 

Bidder #2 - We are hereby requesting an extension to the submission deadline for an additional 

two (2) weeks due to the following substantive reasons: 

The period for responding to the Request for Proposal falls within the festive season when most 

offices are usually closed for the holidays.  

Most of our Experts and staff are off on scheduled vacation with their family and will not be 

available to make an input to the construction of Proposal. 

 The deadline date for submission of Bids has been extended to 4 January, 2019 at 10:00 

am EST. 

 

 Question:  

One of the Submission Forms. On Form B - Bidder Information Form on the line - Are you a UNDP 

vendor, request a vendor number. We are registered in the e-Tendering platform but are unable 

to locate the vendor number. We have seen an RFP reference and an Event ID, but not a specific 

number for our company. Could you kindly direct us to where this might be?  We want to ensure 

the form is filled out correctly to avoid any confusion. 

 Regarding the Vendor Number, this is only applicable if you have been awarded a previous 

or current contract with UNDP. If not, then please indicate - not applicable. 

 

  


